Working Bee - Year 5

St Mary’s MAD (Maintenance & Development) Committee look forward to
welcoming our parents and families who are prepared to devote some time on

Saturday 14 May at the Working Bee.

As well as the usual mowing etc. there is quite a bit of tiding and cleaning to be
done around the place, so come along and enjoy our fun in working and

improving our grounds and facilities.

The Shed (next to the Presbytery) will be open from 8:30am with Morning Tea at
about 10:30am and a B.B.Q. lunch at 12:30pm. Any time you can spend with us will
be fully appreciated.

The Focus Level for this Working Bee is - Year 5 Families
We encourage our families to attend the Working Bee, even for a short time
during the day and in doing so support the wonderful planning and work of the
Maintenance Committee. Attendance at this event also gives families an
opportunity to meet on a social basis. Any donations of lemon slice (or other

foods) will be eaten!

We look forward to seeing you and thank you in advance for helping St Mary’s

look great.

Please complete this form by Thursday 12th May for Catering and Preparation
purposes. Please copy the below link into your browser.
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/15HhXIN _1V9qv5BY5tGINQAGYOsQihQDthoQo
JDVEcwA/edit
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